
Wednesday, March 3, 2021 
 
A special meeting of the Board of Trustees for Greenfield Municipal Utilities was called to order at 8:00 a.m. in the 
meeting room of City Hall by Chairperson Schneider. 
 
Roll was called and those present were Trustees Jessi Christensen, Mike Ladd and Terry Schneider.  Also present 
were General Manager Scott Tonderum, Assistant General Manager Craig Ford, Office Administrator Jessica Foster, 
Mayor Jimmie Schultz, Caleb Nelson – Adair County Free Press and Heath Picken – HR Green. 
 
Absent: none 
 
Christensen motioned seconded by Ladd to approve the agenda.  Ayes: Christensen, Ladd and Schneider; motion 
carried. 
 
Heath Picken with HR Green presented a PowerPoint presentation of the Water Treatment Plant Facility Plan.  The 
presentation reviewed the current Water Treatment Plant history and procedures while identifying the challenges that 
the current facility faces with current demand for treated water and water quality regulations needing to be met.  He 
then detailed the recommendations by HR Green for the future improvement project.   
 
Tonderum invited anyone who wished to tour the current facility to do so after the adjournment of this meeting. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:20 a.m.  
 
 

______________________________________ 
       Chair, Terry Schneider 
 
Attest: _________________________ 
Jessica Foster, Office Administrator    


